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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Northeast Ohio-based Gillmore Security Systems   
acquires Worldwide Security   

 
OAKWOOD VILLAGE, OHIO (December 8, 2011) – Gillmore Security Systems, Inc., a family-
run security provider based in Oakwood Village, Ohio, continues to grow and develop new 
relationships despite the tough economic climate.  
 
Gillmore is happy to welcome Worldwide Security and Brian W. Prinzo into the Gillmore family.  
 
“As a family business, we are committed to creating growth and opportunity in Northeast Ohio,” 
said Alan Gillmore IV, chief operating officer. “The addition of Worldwide is a very high quality 
acquisition for us and we welcome the new Worldwide customers to Gillmore Security.”  
 
“I am particularly pleased to team up with the Gillmore family,” said Brian W Prinzo, previous 
owner of Worldwide Security. “I originally modeled Worldwide after Gillmore and have always 
idolized them as a first class company.”  
 
Mr. Prinzo will be joining the Gillmore sales team as part of the acquisition to further assist in a 
smooth transition between both companies. 
 
  
About Gillmore Security 
Gillmore Security Systems Inc. is a vendor of residential and commercial security solutions and 
maintains a Cleveland-based, Underwriters Laboratories-approved security monitoring center. 
Gillmore Security dispatchers provide swift and thorough response in any emergency and have 
received the Five Diamond Certification from the Central Station Alarm Association. Gillmore 
Security services include security consultations; equipment installation, maintenance and repair 
as well as fire and environmental monitoring. For the fifth year in a row, Gillmore has been 
ranked in the SDM 100, an industry listing of the top 100 security companies in the United 
States. Gillmore is the only security firm in Northeast Ohio to be included in the SDM 100.   
 For more information please visit www.gillmoresecurity.com. 
 
Alan Gillmore IV, Chief Operating Officer, is available for interview. 


